To Whom it May Concern:

| write on behalf of FUTO, which develops and distributes the Grayjay app (“Grayjay”). | am
responding to your April 17, 2024 email to the Grayjay support address, grayjay@futo.org. The
email is reproduced below.

| would first refer you to our response to The YouTube Legal Team’s similar letter of January 25,
2024. | have attached it here for ease of reference. FUTO received no reply to our response.
Your latest message was also not, as | then requested, directed to this email address. It being
sent elsewhere delayed this response.

As we noted in that February 1, 2024 response, FUTO respects the rights of content creators
and welcomes the opportunity to cooperate with YouTube in furthering the rights and interests
of creators. Then as now, however, FUTO has no reason to cease offering Grayjay. As with the
YouTube API Services Terms of Service and Developer Policies, our developing this software is
not controlled by The YouTube Terms of Service.

| again hope this clarification ends this matter, and again request any further correspondence
be directed to this address for the quickest turnaround in response.

Sincerely,

lan Mason
Director of Operations
FUTO
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